January 3, 1972

Children's Hospital
13th and Bainbridge Streets
Philadelphia, Pa. 1Giké

Dear Dr. Kcooup:

I would be most happy to have the
opportunity to meet you personally and to talk
with you., My weekends are busy now that 1 am
serving as an interly pastorj however, since
during the January intersession all of my classes
are in the morning, my afterncon schedule is
flexible and we should have little difficulty
getting together. Perhaps we could meet for =a
late ‘Junch somewhere. Of course, you are mocst
welcome to visit in our home (apartment 211, here
at the Seminary) or to meet in my office,

With every gcod wish for the New Year,

Very sincerely yours,

Thomes ¥, McDaniel
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